
From: Dale Burd

To: Melissa Garber

Subject: 43420

Date: Monday, February 21, 2022 10:29:52 AM

Attachments: Lot 61 Change of MH.pdf

Good morning Mel,
 
Please see attached for lot 61 Deer Creek
 
The original permitted MH did not meet the sub-division minimum requirements
 
This is the setup paperwork for the actual MH being placed there.
 
Thank you,
 
Dale Burd
386-365-7674
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